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January 18, 2022 

To: Jody Kreiman, Chair 
Academic Senate 

Re: Second Systemwide Review of Proposed Revisions to Senate Regulations 478 (IGETC) 

Per your request, during its meeting on January 14, 2022, the Academic Senate Committee on 
Undergraduate Admission and Relations with Schools completed a second review of the Proposed 
Revisions to Senate Regulations 478 (IGETC), by the Board of Admission and Relations with Schools 
(BOARS). The revisions include changes to clarify the wording of the regulation and to align the 
proposed UC IGETC Ethnic Studies criteria directly with the CSU, in order to facilitate course decisions 
for transfer students.  

Members of the Committee had no additional comments on the second revision. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed revisions.  If you have any questions, please 
do not hesitate to contact me at cai@cresst.ucla.edu or Academic Senate Policy Analyst Julia Nelsen at 
jnelsen@senate.ucla.edu. 

Sincerely, 

Li Cai, Chair 
Committee on Undergraduate Admission and Relations with Schools 

cc:  Jessica Cattelino, Academic Senate, Vice-Chair/ Chair-Elect 
April de Stefano, Executive Director, Academic Senate 
Julia Nelsen, Committee Analyst, Committee on Undergraduate Admission and Relations with 
Schools 
Robert Watson, Vice-Chair, Committee on Undergraduate Admission and Relations with 
Schools 
Shane White, Academic Senate, Immediate Past Chair 
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